
  

 
 
 

                  
                      QUAKER HILL 

                GREAT PUMPKIN FAIR 
 

OCTOBER  11, 2014 

9 AM – 3 PM 
 

We will begin collecting for our                         

Pumpkin Fair 

White Elephant Sale on 

September 1, 2014. 

The Office will be open for             

collections each day          

      Monday – Friday 

   from  

     11:00– 2:00. 

Please make sure everything given               

is clean and in good 

condition. 
 

 

 

  

 

  

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


